
s,

DEPARTMENT OF 'THE I N T E R I O R .

\ Ah HI Nt': T ON ,

/January 21,1880*

Dear Sir?
••-

In reply to your letter of the 2oth instant I beg leave

to say that I have no doubt it will always be gratifying to

this Department to know that the trustees of the Pacific Univer-

sity take a warm and active interest in the cause of the education

of Indian children at Forest Grove and to receive the opinions

and advice of the trustees upon that subject* Whether further

arrangements as to the official supervision of the Forest Grove

Indian School by the trustees of the Pacific University should

or can be made^. I am uot at present praparac. to- say* I shall

probably deem it proper to leave the consideration of that ques-

tion to my successor*

With sincere thanks for the interest the trustees have

alrsady shown in the Forest Grove Indian SchooL and for the

information with w,hieh they have furnished this Department,

I am
•

Very truly yoursf

G»H*Atkinson,Esq* f

98 Pineapple St.t

Brook lyR,N* Y
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